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Miles Park Families: 

 

This week, we will send you an email asking you to participate in a survey of CMSD’s 

response to the closing of our schools, due to the COVID-19 public health crisis. This is a 

very important request for feedback that will help us prepare for your child/children return 

to school this fall. 

 

The survey, posted also on the CMSD website, will help us learn more about your 

experience with Remote Learning during our school closure, and will enable us to better 

plan to meet your needs in the fall.  

 

Your voice matters, and I hope you and your family will take the survey that is so important 

for planning for your return to school this year. 

 

The survey link : 

https://forms.microsoft.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=5hclDfAM6ESigWCfRKquKf44

GnrNceZBgOiB56rTRKZUQU9LQTFFUjYxVUJHTUNJOE9ONEJTWkdERi4u 

 

Stay updated by logging on to Miles Park Website and all social media. If you need 

additional assistance or have questions call 216-838-4450.  

 

Thank you for your partnership during covid-19 shutdown. 

 

- Principal T. Taylor- Ivory 
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